
 

                                  

Central Florida Area Local #1462 

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
10501 South Orange Avenue, Suite 117, Orlando, Florida 32824 

Office: 407-854-6396    Fax: 407-854-6399 

 

April 8, 2021 

The Honorable Val Demings 

U.S. House of Representatives 

2295 S. Hiawassee Road, Suite 301 

Orlando FL 32835 

 

     Re: COVID-19 Vaccine 

Dear Representative Demings: 

         

As the President of the Central Florida Area Local #1462, which is one of the largest unions in 

Florida, I have been advised that there are several areas that have reached out to their 

Congressmen and Congresswomen, and they in turn were able assist in facilitating their Union 

Halls as HUBs to vaccinate many of their members, and even their family members.  We have a 

rather large office at 10501 S. Orange Avenue Suite 117 in Orlando Florida 32824, so we would 

and could accommodate this.  We would be able to provide social distancing, masks, and 

whatever we would need to accomplish this.  As being a very prominent member of Congress 

representing Florida’s 10th Congressional District, I am hoping that you could assist us.  I have 

read and heard that the COVID-19 vaccination HUBs are welcome here in our great state of 

Florida, and I would like to facilitate such at our Union Hall.  I look forward to your soon 

response.  Thank you in advance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

President 

Central Florida Area Local #1462 

American Postal Workers Union 

 

Cc: Robert McSorley, Vice-President 

      APWU Bulletin Boards 

 

 

            


